
 



 

 



 
 
 

NOTICE OF CHANGES TO ADDITIONAL PARKING CHARGES 
 
 
Transport for London hereby gives notice that the Mayor of London and the Secretary of State for 
Transport have approved the following changes to additional parking charges.  The changes to 
Penalty Charges Notices issued by Transport for London on the Transport for London Road 
Network (TLRN) will take effect on the 15 April 2011: 
 
 
1. The penalty for parking in contravention of a restriction on the TLRN will increase by 

£10 to £130, reduced to £65 if paid within 14 days from the date of issue of the Penalty 
Charge Notice. 

 
2. The following contraventions will also increase by £10: 
 

• Penalty for a contravention of bus lane regulations -  from £120 to £130 
• Penalty for a moving traffic contravention – from £120 to £130 

 
 
NB. These changes do not apply to Congestion Charging or Low Emission Zone penalty charges.  
 
Full details of all relevant contraventions can be found at http://www.tfl.gov.uk/roadusers/. 
 

http://www.tfl.gov.uk/roadusers/
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